
 

  

 

Monday 25th January at 1.30pm time at Goldfield 

Did you know that internet safety is the child protection 

challenge of the 21st Century? 

Please join us, along with your Year 2 child, to explore internet, gaming and social media issues and worries 

you may be facing now or in the future.  (We are sorry that we won’t be able to accommodate other siblings 

at this session). 

The workshop will be led by Julia Bateson, a Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP) 

Ambassador, eSafety blog writer and a mum who runs interesting and enjoyable workshops and 

information sessions for parents and their children.  Julia was shortlisted as a TalkTalk Digital Hero 

for Internet Safety 2015. 

 
The session will cover how to: 

 set your parental controls at home   

 manage your children’s digital devices 

 control when your child uses the internet as they get older 

 better understand social media 

You will have the chance to discuss experiences with your child and understand strategies that will empower you to 

digitally parent your digital children in a positive way.  

Please bring along the mobile devices your children use at home (tablet, mobile, handheld games console) to 

briefly use in the workshop with your child.  

 

This is what other parents have said about the workshop … 

 

                   

 

                                                                          

 

     
If you can attend the workshop please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 22nd January. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Parent’s Name: ____________________________________                                  

 

Child’s class:    _____________________________________ 

   

I will be attending the ‘Growing Up Online Workshop ’ on Monday 25th January at 1.30pm at Goldfield 

Infants’ and Nursery School. 

‘Learning how to apply 

parental controls on all 

devices was invaluable’ 


